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The College of Business Administration accepts credit from both two and four-year educational institutions based on the University Transfer Policy

(https://bulletin.marquette.edu/policies/transfer-course-credit-policy/#undergraduatetext) and an individual evaluation of credits. This evaluation includes
but is not limited to:

1. Appropriateness and applicability of the credit earned to the programs offered by the college, in the light of students' goals and the nature of
Marquette’s education. The college normally does not accept highly technical, career oriented courses, physical education courses or courses
earned in fulfillment of requirements for a professional license or certification.

2. Upper division business course credits are accepted from AACSB accredited schools. Upper division courses taken at non-AACSB accredited
institutions are evaluated on a case-by-case basis.
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